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IMPORTANT MESSAGE 

 

August 20, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Last night I presented to the School Board the idea of a hybrid model for Kindergarten. That 

means a half day in school and a half day out of school.  This is a model that the Kindergarten 

teachers have supported since we did our planning last spring to help the children transition to 

physical distancing.   At the end of the first quarter of this school year we will evaluate whether 

or not to switch to full days in school or continue with the half day hybrid model. We start 

Tuesday, September 8th.  On Friday, August 28 you will receive an email indicating which 

session your son or daughter should attend.  At this time bus transportation will only be provided 

for drop off in the morning session and pick up from the afternoon session.  Please go to the 

website, www.hnhsd.org for more detail information and plans as it is updated frequently. 

 

The teachers created the list of supplies below last June, but I think it is still valid.   These items 

would be kept at home (they will have personal supplies kept here at school) and if you have 

trouble getting any of them, we can help out. 

Parent List: (school will provide if parents can’t)  

 3 ring binder  

 Dividers  

 Construction paper  

 Scissors  

 Pencils  

 Glue stick  

 Index cards  

 Dry erase marker  

  

Extras (nice to have) 

 ABC cards  

 Number cards  

 Dry erase board  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joseph Boggio 

 

http://www.hnhsd.org/

